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It's great that the Election Assistance Commission is proposing a pilot program to
provide Internet voting to US citizens overseas, but - big oversight - you forgot to
mention the need for system accessibility for people using assisstive technologies or
who have disabilities!! Also, your web site isn't accessible for people using assisstive
technology (get rid of all the "click here" links; links should always be descriptive). 
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